
House Judiciary Committee: 
  
I am writing you this letter to make it known that I am opposed to the piece of proposed 
legislation titled HB 4145 because this Bill presents itself as not only another left wing attack on 
our 2nd Amendment Rights, but also a maneuver to circumvent Article I, Section 27, of the 
Oregon Constitution which clearly states “The people shall have the right to bear arms for the 

defense of themselves, and the State”.   
  
Under this proposed Bill, an innocent sounding, but unreasonably broad restraining order is 

enabled which overtly sounds quite specific, “Family or Household Members” but covertly casts 

a much broader net than just “Family and Household Members”.  This “net” could even include 

an individual if some vindictive person requested the restraining order claiming to have had a 

sexual relationship with the individual. 
  
I am also very offended by the underhanded technique used in this Bill to coerce an individual to 

not contest the order even though the charges may be entirely false. 
  
As a lifetime resident of Oregon I strongly discourage the House Judiciary Committee from 

supporting HB 4145.  Thank you. 
  
                                                                                                                              Respectfully, 
  
                                                                                                                         Leo Woods / Salem 
  
 


